
 

KENOSHA JOINT SERVICES BOARD 

September 12, 2022 

 

 

The Kenosha Joint Services Board meeting was Called to Order at 4:30 p.m. by Chairperson Monica Yuhas in the 

Joint Services Training Room located in the Kenosha County Public Safety Building. 

 

The Members in Attendance were Chairperson Monica Yuhas, County Executive Samantha Kerkman, Police Chief 

Eric Larsen, County Board Supervisor Mark Nordigan, Alderperson Curt Wilson and Youth in Governance Leo 

Ruffolo and Michael Babu. 

 

The Members not in Attendance, Vice Chairperson John Morrissey was excused and the Member at Large position 

still remains open.  

 

Under, Citizen Comments, there were none. 

 

Under, 2023 Proposed Budget, Director Nielsen presented the 2023 proposed budget.  A lengthy discussion 

followed regarding various budgetary items. 

 

Ms. Kerkman made a motion to amend the budget and place $30,444 into the County of Kenosha CIP.  Mr. Nordigan 

seconded the motion.  Motion approved unanimously. 

 

$30,444 is for the replacement of eighteen CAD pc’s in the Communications’ Department. 

 

Mr. Nordigan mad a motion to approve the 2023 budget with the above amendment.  Mr. Wilson seconded the 

motion.  Motion approved unanimously. 

 

Under, Board Comments, there were none. 

 

At 5:39 p.m., Ms. Kerkman made a motion to Adjourn the Meeting.  Mr. Nordigan seconded the motion.  Motion 

approved unanimously. 

 

 


